
Thank you, Councilmember Susan Copeland, for your years of service as a member of the Tenino Park 

Commission and the Tenino City Council. Your connections to the community, your compassion, 

professionalism and patient ear were integral in helping move Tenino to the place it is now, you have 

helped usher in an era of trust and respect among Tenino’s elected officials. We are all proud of you and 

your professional accomplishments with the State of Washington and respect the difficult decision 

you’ve made. The doors of City Hall will always remain open and if you get the itch to rejoin City Service 

please do not hesitate.  

 

Sorry that I could not make it tonight! 

Thank you again, for everything you’ve done 

 

Wayne Fournier 

Mayor, City of Tenino 


